
Date:  January 30, 2018 

Subject:  Resignation from Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

Effective March 1st, 2018, I am resigning my Commission from the Planning and Zoning Board.  I have 

been offered the Deputy Director of Facilities position with SEARHC Hospital in Sitka Alaska and I have 

accepted.  Being a part of the Planning and Zoning Commission here in Valdez has been a very rewarding 

experience and I will truly miss working with my fellow commissioners.   I became a Commissioner to get 

involved with my community and to help see it grow.  In my short time as a Commissioner, I have seen 

great progress and I wish you continued success.  It has been a pleasure to serve the City Council and 

our community for the past year and a half. I hope in some small way, my contributions have helped 

make Valdez a better place. 

I would also like to thank my fellow Commissioners and wish them continued success of their future 

endeavors.  I have heard numerous times that our current Planning and Zoning Commission is the best 

group of people they have had in years, so I am proud to say I was a part of that group.  Good luck and I 

hope you find another Commissioner to fill my position soon. 

Since this experience has been such a positive one, in the near future, I will plan to run for a Planning 

and Zoning Commissioner for the City of Sitka. 

 

Regards, 

 

Victor Weaver 


